Date: 5/25/22

Time: 5 PM - 5:30 PM

Meeting Type: Public Comment

Details:

The Community Oversight Board requests your feedback on a draft policy report titled “Policy

Advisory Report Comparing Community Oversight Board and Metro Nashville Police
Department Investigative Findings.”

Your thoughts and comments will be used to strengthen the report and recommendations. The
Board encourages community members and organizational leaders to share their perspective
on police department hiring procedures in Nashville. If you have any questions, please contact
Metro Nashville Community Oversight at 615-880-1800.

This meeting will be recorded and made available to view the next day on Metro Nashville
Government’s YouTube channel.

There are several ways to provide feedback, which must be done by May 25, 2022:

1. Written comments may be sent to:
Executive Director Jill Fitcheard
Metro Nashville Community Oversight
222 2nd Ave N
Suite 370-M
Nashville, TN 37201
2. Emailed comments may be sent to: community@nashville.gov
3. Arecorded message to be played during the public hearing may be left at the voicemail
of 615-440-6379.
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